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WOOD RIVER - The Wood River Fire Department gained a new member earlier this 
week when Probationary Firefighter Ethan Michael was officially sworn in.

City Clerk Danielle Sneed administered Michael's Oath of Office at Monday’s Wood 
River City Council meeting, shortly followed by applause from attendees.

The Wood River Fire Department announced Michael’s swearing in on their Facebook 
, adding he will make a “great addition” to the department.page

“Ethan is a soldier and firefighter in the US Army reserves and started his EMT class 
this morning,” they wrote on April 1, 2024. “He will be a great addition to our team.”

https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=pfbid0KYwm49C4fhDDESqBd8LRgqApRsyH32wewUAJL458YuZRFDF2aYLavqCCodNSx1W5l&id=100069142272988&__cft__=AZXn1qamDs3ModlJnvWausDWu_1mrlazP52xSoUJLgVoAXuFA_gLEgrgkS2Uscs_-kIOTsLhWOzdPt56Mf37wo74fHE3hug0VNNf2Nkguz_SAAjEolCQjhVGWY43Pdfdz1yltNFwQY0GE09uBHLYfQlW&__tn__=%2CO%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=pfbid0KYwm49C4fhDDESqBd8LRgqApRsyH32wewUAJL458YuZRFDF2aYLavqCCodNSx1W5l&id=100069142272988&__cft__=AZXn1qamDs3ModlJnvWausDWu_1mrlazP52xSoUJLgVoAXuFA_gLEgrgkS2Uscs_-kIOTsLhWOzdPt56Mf37wo74fHE3hug0VNNf2Nkguz_SAAjEolCQjhVGWY43Pdfdz1yltNFwQY0GE09uBHLYfQlW&__tn__=%2CO%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

